U.S. Department of Labor Mine Safety and Health Administration
Industrial Park Road

RR1, Box 251
Triadelphia, West Virginia 26059

In Reply Refer To:
MSHA:A&CC:PAR 92159

Record File No. IC-226/01
February 22, 2006

Asim Kumar Pakhira
Pix Transmissions Ltd.
Unit II, Bazargaon
Amravati Road
Nagpur-440023
Maharashtra

India

Dear Mr. Pakhira:

The review of your application dated January 1, 2006, Company Code No. 212218, for
the Type “PTCH-BLUH"” Hydraulic Hose Cover material is complete.

This construction and the information provided meets the requirements the Standard

Application Procedures for Acceptance Of Flame-Resistant Solid Products Taken Into
Mines .

The tollowing requirements apply to this acceptance:
1. Acceptance Marking No. "MSHA IC-226/1" must be permanently marked on the
product with letters at least 1/4” high and at intervals not exceeding 3 feet.
Other types of permanent markings may be used with prior approval of MSHA.

2. The accepted material thickness range is 1.4 mm to 2.5 mm.

3. You are obligated, as the manutacturer, to maintain the quality of the product to
insure the requirements of this acceptance are being met.

4. Any change in product composition or in any other factors that may atfect this
acceptance must not be made without prior authorization from MSHA.

5. We have the right to revoke this acceptance for cause at any time.

6. We must be notified of any transfer of production or ownership of this product.

An invoice for the cost of processing this action will be forthcoming.

[f you have any comments or questions relative to this letter, please refer them to Mark
Schwartz at 304-547-2083.

Sincerely,

J= QL P

Steven J. Luzik
Chief, Approval and Certification Center



